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February 3, 2023

Neah-Kah-Nie High School would like to recognize Marlene Acker as our volunteer of the 
month.  Marlene has actually been an amazing Pirate supporter for years cheering at sports 
events, supporting coaches and our students with her Pirate Spirit.  She loves baseball and has 
been a fixture at the diamond for years, most recently she has shared the love by adopting our 
FNRL team and showering them with her generosity.  Marlene is an NKN Alumni who has a 
passion for helping students reach their potential.  She brings a positive spirit, consistently 
encouraging and also keeps their engines fueled with healthy snacks. She attends events, she 
even supported the students when they presented at our last board meeting.  FNRL students 
consider her as the team’s super star.

There are not enough words to accurately describe what Marlene means to us.  We want her to 
know how important it is to have her in our corner!


